Steven SeEe

From: Debphelan <debphelan@cox.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 5:06 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Naturopathic insurance benefits

Dear Chairwoman Donovan, | Debra Phelan am writing to you to ask for your support of passing of the bill H7299 to
improve patients accessibility to medical care from a licensed Naturopathic Physicians. Passage of this bill is very
important to me. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Debra Phelan
88 Sea View Ave
North Kingstown, R.l. 02852
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Sent from my iPad



